ARCADIA

Mr. Robert LaCroix
Director of Planning
City of Rockwall
385 S. Goliad Street
Rockwall, TX 75087

Re: Extension of Preliminary Plat (P2006-027) - Lakes of Somerset

Dear Mr. LaCroix,

As you know, Arcadia Realty Corp. (“Arcadia”} has been working with the City of Rockwall Staff to revise
the Lakes of Somerset and improve the layout. However, the preliminary plat is scheduled to expire at
the end of July 2014. With this letter, Arcadia is requesting a one year extension to the preliminary plat
while we continue to work with Staff to finalize the remaining details of the project.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number below.

Sincerely,

(gl O

Christopher Orr
Email: christopher@arcadiarealty.net
Cell: 214.724.9281
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